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Mr. M. Carrington, Project Manager |
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation <

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

e

TRANSMITTAL OF FINAL REPORT, "CONFORMANCE TO GENERIC LETTER 83-28,
i
'

ITEM 2.2.2--VENDOR INTERFACE PROGRAMS FOR ALL OTHER SAFETY-RELATED
COMPONENTS: V0GTLE-1 AND -2," EGG-NTA-7666, JUNE 1987 (FIN D6002) - 4

EWR-165-87

i

Ref: NRC Form 189, " Evaluation of Conformance to Generic Letter 83-28 For
OLs (Project 3)" (D6002)

Dear Mr. Carrington:

Transmitted herewith is the above subject report.

| The report documents INEL's evaluation of the applicant actions in I
response to NRC Generic Letter 83-28, Item 2.2.2--Vendor Interface |

|

Programs for All Other Safety-Related Components. Based on the applicant i

submittals, we conclude that the plant does not conform to the generic
letter on this item.

Very truly yours,
~

E. W. Roberts, Manager
| NRC Headquarters Support
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Enclosure:
As Stated

cc: G. L. Jones, DOE-ID 4[r En h
D. Lasher, NRR-SICB (2)
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J. O. Zane, EG&G Idaho, Inc. (w/o Encl.)
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